FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE — New locks being installed in Community Center

High Point Community Property Owners, Inc. Board Members encourage the Community to
visit the official website (highpointbrooksville.net) for approved Information and updates.

Brooksville, FL -- June 8, 2025

Steve Heffron would like to announce new locks for Community Center’s storage spaces. Steve
stated, “our supplier indicates the new locks were ordered. Thay should arrive by this coming
Wednesday, June 11, and be installed by the end of the week.”

Bill Rutledge (our new CAM) will be in contact with all responsible individuals club leaders that
have access to a closet in the Community Center. Each club leader will receive their own code
that they will be responsible for. It is the responsibility of each individual club to control who
has access to their assigned storage space.

Submitted by: Monica Zegers, Communication Committee Member



